Notice to All Employees and Visitors

The Skaneateles Central School District is committed to the health and well-being of all who enter our buildings. Due
to the novel COVID-19 pandemic, we are taking precautionary measures to keep the workplace safe for everyone.
Please help us maintain a safe environment by attesting to the following statements.

By swiping your ID badge or registering with the building secretary or nurse, you are affirming a “Yes” to the statements below.

Statement #1: I am feeling healthy and well today, and I do not have a fever of 100°F or more.

Statement #2: Within the last 14 days, I have not tested positive for COVID-19 nor have I
been diagnosed as COVID-19 positive by a healthcare provider.

Statement #3: Within the last 14 days, I have not been in close or proximate contact with
anyone who has presented with symptoms of or been diagnosed with COVID-19.

Statement #4: Within the last 14 days, I have not traveled internationally or to any state
outside of NY (other than CT, MA, NJ, PA or VT) in the past 14 days.

Please do not hold the door open for others. All Employees must swipe their own ID badge.
Thank you for your assistance in keeping everyone safe!
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